
22nd January 2019 

 

 

Hockey Championships 

Dear Parents, 

Once again we have been invited to take part in the County Rounds of the ‘School In2Hockey’ competition.  I am aware that I 

have an extremely young and inexperienced team, but I think it is still important to give the children the opportunity to find out for 

themselves what true, competitive hockey is all about.  Our main aim will simply be to work as a team and try out the few skills we 

have acquired; any advances on our opponents’ goal will be a bonus! 

The U11 Boys’ competition will take place on Monday 4th February at Worksop College.  Matches are scheduled to begin at 

1.30pm and finish by 4.00pm, although the finishing time will very much depend on how many teams actually agree to take part.  

We hope to leave school at approx.12.15pm that afternoon and return to school after the tournament, although final details 

will be sent out nearer the date. 

All squad members will need hockey sticks, gum guards and shin pads and should bring their swimming bag with them on 

the day so we can take our packed lunch, snacks and drinks.  The pitch is very exposed so all squad members should also wear 

their full school PE kit, including red jumper and green tracksuit. 

If you give permission for your child to take part in the above tournament, please sign the form below and return it to school as 

soon as possible.   

If you have any further queries, please do not hesitate to contact me during school hours. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs C Keyworth 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

‘School In2Hockey’ Championships – Worksop College, Monday 4th February 2019 

Child’s Name ____________________________________    Year ________________________ 

I am willing for my child to attend the Hockey Championships on Monday 4th February 2019. I give permission for a member of 

Hollygirt staff or a parent to drive my child to the venue and back to Hollygirt (in accordance with the School’s insurance policy). I 

acknowledge the need for obedience and appropriate behaviour on my child’s part. I understand that there is some level of risk in 

every activity but that this visit will be managed to minimise the risks involved.  

 

I believe my child to be medically fit to undertake this visit. 
 

 

Signed: _____________ ___________________________    Date: ____________________ 

 

 

Please return to Mrs Keyworth by Monday 28th January 2019 

 


